
AMADA’s Response to COVID-19 Circuit Breaker Measures 

            

To All Our Valued Customers and Suppliers 

 

In order to minimize further spread of COVID-19, the Singapore Government announced on 
03 April 2020 that most workplaces, except for essential services and key economic sectors, 
will close from 07 April to 04 May 2020.  

 

Effective today, all Amada Singapore employees, except for those supporting customers in 
essential services, will work from home until further notice. For the limited number of 
employees who are not working from home, including staff who are seconded to customer sites, 
we will be implementing heightened precautionary measures to ensure safety of customers and 
our staff. 

 

We will do our best to ensure any potential disruptions are minimal, and we seek your patience 
and kind understanding should there be some service delay during this period. Please be assured 
that we remain contactable via email and office contact numbers. 

 
Should you require any further clarification or assistance, please contact us at this number: +65 
67436334. 

 

Stay Safe and Healthy. 

 

 


